
 
 

Tuesday July 12, 2011 

Maureen went to Nithview for a meeting with the Staff about Mom 
Warner’s care.  Mom was much more alert today and she is starting to 
adjust to her move from the Retirement Home. 

In the afternoon Maureen got her hair cut. 

 

Wednesday July 13, 2001 

Maureen worked at the Mitchell Nursing Home.  It is a small home, 
with a nice  
“family feel” to it. 

 

Thursday July 14, 2011 

Did some more work on the deck.  It is really looking good! 

 

Friday July 15, 2011 

Maureen worked again in Mitchell – this time at the Ritz.  This home is 
much larger and easier to get lost in. 

 

  



Sunday July 17, 2011 

 

Mike took the sons and grandsons to Grand Bend to see the drag races.   

They had a great time but came back hot and thirsty. 

The grandsons enjoyed a cool dip in the pool before they headed back 
home. 

 

Week of July 18th
 

 

This week was exceptionally hot and humid, especially Thursday, where 
the thermometer went above 40 Celsius.  Fortunately we have air 
conditioning in the rig and Maureen worked inside for 3 days, so it was 
not too unbearable. 



 Saturday July 23, 2011 

We left Percy with Bob and took a ride to Mississauga to see Scott and 
family or the weekend.  It was still very hot, but the pool helped us to 
keep cool. 

Diana made great veggies and the boys cooked lamb chops on the grill 
– wonderful! 

Sunday July 24, 2011 

The girls went shopping while the boys tinkered with Scott’s new motor 
bike. 

 

Then we had lunch 

 



  

 

After a Stratford Lions committee meeting in the evening, we made it 
home again where Percy and Bob were anxiously waiting for us.  

 

Monday July 25, 2011 

Maureen and Mike represented the Lions at a Communities in Bloom 
luncheon at Stratford City Hall.   

The judges were a bit behind schedule, but that allowed more time to 
talk to people before we ate. 

 

Here the judges talk with some of the workers who tend to the 
fabulous gardens in the city. 

 



Friday July 29, 2011 

Put the last finishing touches on the deck – so it is officially 
completed.  Quite a bit bigger than we had originally planned, but it is 
sure is great to have a level spot to sit and enjoy this wonderful 
campsite. 

 

Saturday July 30. 2011 

Neighbours joined us in the afternoon to christen the new deck.  It was 
a pretty day – a bit on the hot side, but the beer, wine and the breeze 

kept us comfortable.   

 

Avery was visiting her grandparents.  She sure is cute! 

 



 

  

After supper I surprised Mike with a 
Birthday Cake.  

   

 

We all sang and Bob made a toast to Mike’s health and long being. 

Then we had a campfire and enjoyed the evening until almost midnight. 

 

Sunday July 31, 2011 

Happy Birthday Mike! 

 

  

 


